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April 2, 2019

FDIC
Atlanta Regional Office
10 10th Street, NW, Suite 800
Atlanta, GA 30309-3849.

Dear Sir/Madam:
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The Boys & Girls Clubs of Southeast Virginia and the SunTrust Foundation have
been working collaboratively in the Hampton Roads community since 2011. The
Boys & Girls Club mission is to enable all young people, especially those who
need us the most, to reach their full potential as productive, caring, responsible
citizens. We provide a world class Club experience that assures success is
within reach of every young person who enters our doors, with all members on
track to graduate from high school with a plan for the future, demonstrating good
character and citizenship, and living a healthy lifestyle.

With support from the SunTrust Foundation, the Boys & Girls Clubs of Southeast
Virginia is able to provide afterschool and summer programing to over 2,700
members annually at our 11 locations. All youth ages 6 to 18 years of age are
exposed to our programs that encompass the five key program areas of
character & leadership development, education & career development, health &
life skills, fitness & recreation, and the arts.

In addition, the SunTrust Foundation has funded our Youth of the Year
Scholarship Program, which provides support for post -secondary education for
one young leader every year based on academic success, writing, and public
speaking skills.

Mark Johnson, Vice President & Community Development Manager, SunTrust
Bank, has been instrumental in the lives of our young leaders that extend well
beyond financial support of the organization. Mark has recruited numerous
mentors and volunteers to enhance our programs and has even served as a role
model himself.

It is our hope that the merger between two great organizations will only
strengthen our relationship and will impact even more young leaders in our area.
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Thank you for letting us share the impact that you have had on our kids and we
value the role Mr. Johnson plays in our community.

If you have any questions or need further information please do not hesitate to
contact me at kwilMqcseva.orq or at 757-853-3632.

Sincerely,

Kevin Will
President & CEO
Boys & Girls Clubs of Southeast Virginia


